
April 2017 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING—April 25th starting at 6:30pm 

Where— Jim Kephart Woodturning 

85 Hilliard St, Manchester  

 

Meeting Demo 

Richard Stoddard 

Spoons Scoops and what to do with the leftover piece of wood 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events  

April 23rd  —OPEN SHOP at Jim Kepharts shop.   

If you would like to attend please email or call Jim. 
jimkephart@aol.com  860-643-9431 
 

 

 

 

 

Pen Turning Events 

May 6th — Cardin Library, 10am- 4pm 

June 10th —Lebanon Historical Society, 10am- 3pm 

October 22nd —Lisbon Community Center, 9am- 3pm 



Meeting Demo 
Don Hart demonstrated resin casting 

 

 

 

 

 

Slater Museum Penturning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Show and Yell 

 

                Ken Guarneri                                                                                                                           Kip Lockhart 
 

                 
        Joe Garafalo 
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      Ken Rowe                              
                    

          Jared Ramsdell 
  

 
George Upton            Paul Maulucci 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    Dayton Stimson 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
         Larry Triepke 
 
             Butch Watson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting Minutes 

 6:35 meeting brought to order 
 Treasury report read and accepted 
 Motion made to pay bill for pen kits of $132, accepted 
 Meeting adjourned 8:15 

 

 

 

 


